The Drive-Home Newsletter
June 5th, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!


This week in Children’s Church
Today we played a game where we had to sneak past a monster to freedom.  The kids couldn’t do it on their own so an adult opened a back passage for them This helped us learn how Jesus saving us by dying, and Jesus paying for us with his death are the same thing, just like how in the story, the child brought the boat back to him by buying it.
· How was the monster game like the twice story?
· How was it like what GOD did for us?
Coming Up This Week

Next week we are continuing our summer schedule. That means that there is no Sunday School and the service starts at 9:30, but there will be Children’s Church!

Next step of the Twice video: We need your help! We need to capture the following pictures this week! If you have time, go out with the family on a photo scavenger hunt to take these pictures and send them to Bobby:
· Kid looking out at a lake/body of water
· Kid with a Christmas present
· Kid making a boat (Does not have to look exactly like a boat, just a kid making something)
· Kid setting a boat into some water
· Kid running and yelling along the water
· Kid calling into the water/kid crying forground, boat in background
· Sad kid in backpack walking/kicking pebble
· Kid next to a boat in a store window looking at the boat
· Kid running into the store happily/kid showing a boat to an adult
· Store owner/adult shrugging
· Kids doing chores
· Kid buying a boat
· Kid hugging/cradling/whispering to boat
Keep In Mind

The 2015/2016 year is coming to a close. We have had a lot of fun and learned many lessons about Jesus, but now we are looking forward to next year! Our children’s ministry works through GOD’s provision and our volunteers. If your kid participates in Sunday School, Kid’s Club, Children’s Church, or the Nursery, please consider contacting Tricia or myself to volunteer! We need teachers and helpers for Sunday School, Children’s Church, and Kid’s Club, and volunteers for the nursery rotation for next year.

Join us on Sunday June 12th after church in the Fellowship hall (in the basement) for a family Build-a-Boat and Lunch! This week we started a sermon series on the modern parable “Twice,” about a boy and his toy boat. This event is designed to help us further grasp what it means to make a boat as well as give the kids another way to tell the story by sharing their toy! Registration is on the church website and in the basement on the children’s ministry board!

Mark your calendars! August 12th-14th is the All Church Retreat! This year we will be looking at the story of Jonah! Registration Details will be coming soon!
